
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 March 2007 

8. WELCOME TO NEW BRIGHTON SIGN 
 
 The Community Recreation Adviser and Arts Adviser sought Board approval to fund a ‘Welcome to 

New Brighton’ sign. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. To approve funding of the ‘Welcome to New Brighton’ sign to the value of $2,500 from its 

2006/07 Discretionary funding. 
 
 2. That costings be requested for the uplighting of the sign and that consideration be given to 

including this. 
 
 3. That a letter from the Board’s Chairperson be sent to the New Brighton Pier & Foreshore 

Society expressing the Board’s appreciation for their donation towards the sign. 
 
 


